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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will have no expenditure impact on local school districts since districts currently notify 
law enforcement upon notice that a person is engaging in activities that may result in injury or 
threat of injury at any school event.  Additionally, districts currently notify the parent or guardian 
of a student who engages in or is the victim of such incidents at any school event.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 15, 2019 
State Expenditure 
N/A 

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
This bill requires school administrators to contact law enforcement authorities immediately upon 
notice that a person is engaging in or has engaged in activities at a school-sanctioned or school-
sponsored activity that may result in injury or serious threat of injury.  Currently, school 
administrators must notify law enforcement when such activities occur on school property.  Also, 
this bill requires school administrators to immediately notify the parent or guardian of a student 
who engages in or is a victim of such activities. 
 
The State Department of Education indicates that this bill will have no expenditure impact on 
local school districts.  Districts currently notify law enforcement when these types of incidents 
occur at any school event.  Additionally, districts currently notify the parent or guardian of 
students who engage in or are victims of an injury or serious threat of injury while at any school 
event. 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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